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INSTITUTE UPDATE 
Just a reminder that the Institute is just 

around the corner. It is to be held at The 
Doubletree Hotel in SantaRosaonNovember 
6,7 & 8. 

Registration for the half day seminar on 
Laws and Regulations will start at 12:30 pm 
at the Doubletree Hotel. Lodging is available 
at the Doubletree Hotel at a substantial 
savings. Please tell the reservation person 
you are with the Golf Course Seminar when 
making your room reservation. 

Some of this years highlights include: 
^ M i a t e welcomingreception on Wednesday 
^roiing at the Doubletree Hotel. Registration 
and Trade Show will open on Thursday 
morning at 6:30. There will be a dinner at 

Fountain Grove Country Club on Thursday 
evening starting at 7:00 pm. Space is provided 
on the registration form to note how many 
family members will attend. Please note a 
coat and tie are required for dinner. 
Some of this years speakers include Dr. Robert 
Carrow, University of Georgia, Dr. Ali 
Harivandi, University of California Cooperative 
Extension, Dr. Richard Snyder, University of 
California, Davis. The program will touch on 
"Back to Basics-Greens, Tees and Fairways." 
So please plan to attend, bring your assistants 
and be with us for the 1991 Golf Course 
Superintendents Institute. Please contact Jean 
LaDuc in the event of any questions. 
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